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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Spring and Fall pick ups
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:41:15 PM

From: Dave Thomas <notburgerguy@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 1:48 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Spring and Fall pick ups

To whom it may concern:

We have been Sandy City residents for 47 years. We have raised our children here and have
loved it. I understand that Sandy Government is planning on discontinuing our Spring and Fall
pick ups. Please reconsider that decision. So many older Sandy residents use that service to
keep their property managed and clean as well as growing families. Many of us have no way
of taking a load to the dump on our own. I watch as every Spring and Fall people make huge
piles of trimmings, home repair garbage and old furniture, it has always been one of the perks
of living in Sandy.

Please rethink that decision and help the residents of Sandy continue to keep Sandy City
clean.

Sincerely,

Dave and Paula Thomas
1484 E Coppercreek Rd
Sandy 84093
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